What’s Developing

Dave Ramsey Financial Peace University will again be sponsored by the Eureka
Community Development Company and facilitated by Pastor Ryan Gage.

Classes begin Sunday, January 7 at 3:00 PM at the Information Center. There will be 9
classes and each is 90 minutes long. In the event a person has to miss a meeting, it can be seen
online.

To learn more about Financial Peace University, go to FPU.com. To register for the
course or to learn more, contact Pastor Ryan Gage at 605-284-2161.

A limited number of complete class materials are available at the ECDC office at a
reduced cost. They can be purchased at any time, or at the first class.

Still not sure if this course is for you? Attend the first class free of charge with no
obligation to continue.
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